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Summit Academy teacher Bridget Techknow: Our future leaders in technology! Thank you to
Connor stands with her students on a Margery Rossi for sharing this photo of our students as they
head off to the TechKnow workshop at IBM's TJ Watson

R ttip to Lake Compounce. Research Center earlier this week.

Peekskill High School students Devin and Mya Guardino are
doing a community service project with SolesforSouls.org,
an organization which collects shoes and donates them to
families in need. The Guardino’s are currently looking for
donations to help support this cause and to help them reach
their goal of 250 pairs of shoes by August 2. All shoes will be
taken in any condition and will be repaired if needed. Pairs
are preferred, but singles are welcome, as they will be us
in the repair process. If you would like to donate shoe
any size, please bring them to the drop box at Peek
School or contact Yolanda Guardino at
yguardino@optonline.net.




*Building Beautification: Students
Shanti Darby and Natalie McIntosh
decorate the PCSD Administration
Building podium and bulletin

oard under the guidance of art
cher Elizabeth Tabone.






Staff Recognition

Thank you Scott Gazzigli for his years of service in the Peekskill City School District.

e Scott Gazzigli has worked for the custodial/maintenance
department for over thirty years.

e Scott developed significant relationships with some of our students
who needed a caring adult to look up to and to spend time with. At
Oakside we often would see Scott with a young second or third
grader helping set up chairs for an assembly, carry Science 21 boxes
to classes, or simply chatting about their days.

e We especially thank him for exemplifying what it means to be a
“caring community” and for understanding that it truly “takes a
village”. Scott is an avid traveler and we know he will continue to
explore new and exciting places and we wish him well in his
journeys.



District Information

e Community Update

Proposal to Change Board Meeting Date
Change August 18 meeting to August







*This Concludes the Superintendent’s Report
--Be Good to Yourself and Each Other--

“Be the Change you wish to see in the World.”
M. Ghandi

Thank You and Enjoy the Evening



